
Dear Madison Eagle Families,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at Madison
District Public Schools! We are thrilled about the
exciting opportunities this new school year holds!
Our dedicated staff is eager to partner with our
Eagle students and families as we aim for
continuous improvement in both teaching and our
overall school environment.

Each year, our team is committed to creating a safe and supportive learning
atmosphere where positive relationships and strong partnerships can thrive. In
every classroom, we’re focused on providing rigorous and relevant learning
experiences daily.

We deeply value and appreciate your ongoing support in guiding your child's
educational experience. We look forward to collaborating with you once again to
help your child reach their full potential. We encourage you to visit our website at
madisondistrict.org to familiarize yourself with our updated student handbook,
code of conduct, school calendar, student supply list, and other valuable resources.

As we embark on this new academic year, we invite and encourage your active
involvement in our school community and look forward to working with you as we
strive toward an academically successful school year. We hope you had a fantastic
summer and are excited for a productive and
successful year ahead!

Sincerely,

Stacey Cauley Jennifer Helchowski

Stacey Cauley Jennifer Helchowski
Principal Assistant Principal


